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SUMMARY

Digest: Makes a hospital or hospital system in this state make public its expenses from the prior
year. Allows the OHA to impose penalties for failure to comply with the law. (Flesch Readability
Score: 61.8).

Requires a hospital licensed or hospital system operating in this state to make publicly available its
expenses from the preceding year.
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